
Waterbury Select Board Meeting 
August 10, 2011 
Municipal Office 

 
Present: John Grenier, Acting Chair; Pam Clapp, Bob Butler and Karen Miller, Select Board; and Carla 
Lawrence, Town Clerk. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:30a.m.   
 
The Fire Department has requested use of the Main Street fire station meeting room on August 13, 2011 
for a private event where alcohol will be served.  G. Dillon filled out the meeting room application.   
B. Butler made a motion to approve the application to include alcohol. The motion was seconded by K. 
Miller and approved by those present.  
 
P. Clapp received a call from Gina Callan about the use of the playground at Anderson field while the 
recreation program is in session.  Ms. Callan would like to attend the meeting of the Board this fall when 
that topic is discussed.  
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:50a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Carla Lawrence 
Town Clerk 
 
 
Approved on:  August 15, 2011 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


